
December 2019 SPARKS

The December 2019 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State       Amateur Radio Society,
is attached.

 The next regular club meeting is Thursday December 12th, 7:00         pm. at Red Cross.
 The meeting program is GO-BOX Kits and related ideas.  If you have       a Go-Box or other
portable station or related that you would like       to bring and share ideas. 

 Eat'n Before the Meet'n will be at Zaxby's, 5:30 pm.

 It's now DUES time. Attached is the 2020 membership form along       with the Feb Banquet
Reservation form.
 To attend the Banquet your DUES and Reservation must be paid       before Jan 30th.

 All the details and more are in this edition of SPARKS.

Reminder that the January TARS meeting           will be our Annual Auction.
 Clean up your shack, get rid of your excess or unwanted items and       get a few bucks to buy
something you can't resist.
 You never know what might turn up for the auction.

 For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net       Wednesdays at 8:00 pm on
the 146.790 repeater.
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